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AITPM Board Communique – July 2025 

The AITPM Board met on 31 July 2025, and the following key matters arising from the meeting may 

be of interest to AITPM members. 

Governance and Strategy Updates 

Strategic Plan Launch  

The Board received an update on the launch of AITPM’s Strategic Plan. Feedback has been positive 

from members and stakeholders. 

Rebrand 

The Board received an update on the progress of the trading name change and rebrand. All is on 

track for launching at the AGM. 

Code of Conduct Endorsed 

Following a consultative review process and positive feedback from State Branches, the Board 

endorsed the AITPM Code of Ethics, Professional Standards and National Code of Conduct. This will 

be presented to members for approval at the 2025 AGM. 

Policy Updates 

The Board approved updates to several key policies to reflect current legislative requirements and 

member engagement strategies: 

• EEO Bullying & Harassment Policy 

• Whistleblower Policy 

• Sponsorship Policy 

Operational and Financial Matters 

Annual Financial Statements 

The Board approved the Annual Directors Report and Financial Statements for the year ending 31 

March 2025.  

Membership Update 

The Board received a high-level update on membership numbers. Engagement remains strong, and 

further insights will be shared following analysis of the membership Benchmarking survey conducted 

by Ipsos. 

Conference Planning 

Preparations for the 2025 National Conference in Adelaide (3–5 September) are progressing well. 

Registrations are increasing, and new sponsors have come on board.  

If you have any questions or would like to contribute to upcoming initiatives, please contact us at 

aitpm@aitpm.com.au.  
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